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Finalisation of SPP - $0.93m raised  
 
Sydney, Australia | October 17, 2019 – Multi-award-winning Australian technology company Calix Limited 
(ASX:CXL, ‘Calix’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to announce that it has closed its Share Purchase Plan on 15 
October with $0.93m raised, including subscriptions from Peter Turnbull (non-executive Chair), Dr Phil Hodgson 
(Managing Director and CEO) and Jack Hamilton (non-executive director). The Appendix 3Y’s for each director 
will be released once the SPP shares have been issued.



 

 

 
 
 
For more information: 
Phil Hodgson 
Managing Director and CEO 
phodgson@calix.com.au 
+61 2 8199 7400 
 

Simon Hinsley 
Investor Relations 
simon@nwrcommunications.com.au 
+61 401 809 653 
 

Darren Charles 
Company Secretary and CFO 
dcharles@calix.com.au 
+61 2 8199 7400 
 

Michelle Taylor 
Media 
Michelle_Taylor@recognition.com.au 
+61 2 9252 2266 
 

About Calix 
 
Calix is a team of dedicated people developing a unique, patented technology to provide industrial solutions that 
address global sustainability challenges. 
 
The core technology is being used to develop more environmentally friendly solutions for advanced batteries, 
crop protection, aquaculture, wastewater, and carbon reduction. 
 
Calix develops its technology via a global network of research and development collaborations, including 
governments, research institutes and universities, some of world’s largest companies, and a growing customer 
base and distributor network for its commercialised products and processes. 
 
Because there’s only one Earth – Mars is for Quitters. 
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